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8 December 2020 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Monday 4 January 2021 – Staff Professional Development Day (closed to students) 
 
Hamilton School teaching and support staff are working hard to improve the school’s curriculum, so 
that our students receive the best possible learning experience. 
 
I am writing to let you know that Maiden Erlegh Trust has approved an exceptional additional 
Professional Development (INSET) day for Hamilton School on Monday 4 January 2021. The school 
will, therefore, be closed on that day and spring term will start for students on Tuesday 5 January 
2021. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Jane Straw 
Headteacher 

  

 


